
 

 

September 6, 2017 

 

NOTICE OF CHARTER BOARD MEETING CANCELLATION 
 

This notice is to advise that the bi-monthly scheduled meeting  

of the 

 

CHARTER BOARD MEETING 

FOR 

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 7, 2017 

 

HAS BEEN 

 

CANCELLED DUE TO INCLEMENT WEATHER AND 
THE PATH OF HURRICANE “IRMA”. 

 

 
The Next bi-monthly scheduled meeting of the 

UCP Charter Board Meeting 

Will be held on 

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 28, 2017 


